

Netherfield Primary and Pre-School

Chandos Street Netherfield Nottingham NG4 2LR

Tel: 0115 961 0580

e-mail: office5@netherfieldprimary.notts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Peter Hardern e-mail: head@netherfieldprimary.notts.sch.uk

14 March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Improvement to our Outside Caterpillars Environment

In the near future we will be working to improve the outside area for our Caterpillars, which includes Health and Safety measures. In order to keep this area safe for children to use, you will no longer be able to leave your pushchairs or bikes in our playground when you drop your child off. However, you can leave them AT YOUR OWN RISK locked up (you will need to purchase your own lock) on the other side of the fence, either near (but not obstructing) the reception entrance or the main gate into Caterpillars.



Thank you for you co-operation and support in making our outside area safe for your child.

Mrs Weaver and Mrs Hodkin.